
Growing by Grace 

The St Philip’s “Growing by Grace” building campaign is on its way! 

On Sunday, October 27, 2019, the congregation was invited to stay 

after service and vote on the school. We decided on a total new build 

to be done in two phases, which would allow us to keep our scholars 

on site. The building will be brighter, safer and provide the necessary 

academic amenities needed to continue the high quality education 

that St. Philip’s is known for. The design provides a room for Bible 

study, community activities and other shared spaces. The project will 

be managed by Anderson Ashton design/build construction firm. 

 

 We are excited about the new school and what the future holds. 

Our target goal to break ground is spring of 2021 and is dependent on financial support. 

Please keep this project in your prayers and let’s all find a way to support it. 

 

 

TO DONATE:  http://myeoffering.com/  - choose School Building Fund  

or mail to St. Philip’s Lutheran School Building Fund, 3012 N Holton Street, Milwaukee, WI 53212 


